
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:38:43 PM

 Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 10:52 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Regarding OEB case  EB-2022-0200,

To whom it may concern,

I am writing this comment to express my concern for the proposed rate increase by Enbridge and its impact on
Ontario residents. As the economy continues to recover from the COVID-19 pandemic, many Canadians are facing
tough financial times and increased pressure on their wallets and budgets.
Within the last 2 years, Enbridge has seen a stock price increase of 50% while many Canadians face the largest rise
in cost of living since the 2008 financial crisis. I personally have seen my heating costs rise 76% this year despite
installing a new ultra-high-efficiency furnace and keeping my thermostat turned down.

Heating a home should not be another avenue for large companies to rake-in profits at the expense of Canadians. I
would ask the OEB to decline this proposed price increase and put the financial needs of our citizens above the
greed and profits of this multi-billion dollar company.

Thank you.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --






